City Attorney's Communication #2022-899
June 30, 2022

TO: Nathaniel J. Watson, Acting Utilities Field Superintendent
FROM: Mark E. Berman, City Attorney

RE: Ordinance — Construction Agreement / Murphy Pipeline Contractors, LLC
Trenchless Rehab & Pipe-Bursting Technology Contract

Pursuant to your memorandum dated June 28, 2022, Utility Field Operations Memorandum No.
2022-48, I have prepared and attached the following form of Ordinance:

AN ORDINANCE OF THE CITY COMMISSION OF THE
CITY OF POMPANO BEACH, FLORIDA, APPROVING
THE RANKING ORDER FOR RFP E-15-22 FOR TRENCHES
REHAB AND PIPE BURSTING TECHNOLOGY; AND
APPROVING AND AUTHORIZING THE PROPER CITY
OFFICIALS TO EXECUTE A CONSTRUCTION
AGREEMENT BETWEEN THE CITY OF POMPANO
BEACH AND THE HIGHEST-RANKED COMPANY,
MURPHY PIPELINE CONTRACTORS, LLC; PROVIDING
FOR SEVERABILITY; PROVIDING AN EFFECTIVE DATE.

Please feel free to contact my office if we may be of further assistance.
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